
Cars and buildings damaged in
overnight  New  Bedford
shooting
Police responded Sunday night to reports of several shots
fired detected by Shotspotter in the area of Garfield Street.

When police arrived, they determined the incident location was
in the area of Yale Street in the Brickenwood Housing Complex.
Damage  consistent  with  gunfire  was  found  on  vehicles  and
buildings. The incident was reported at 11:30 p.m.

New Bedford Police are investigating the incident.

Anyone with information is asked to call the police department
at 508-991-6350 or the anonymous tip line at 508-992-7463 or
e-mail tip@newbedfordpd.com.
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